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19 June 2018 

IPHC CIRCULAR 2018-011 

Dear Commissioners,  

 

SUBJECT:  EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST RECEIVED FOR NEW MANAGEMENT 
STRATEGY ADVISORY BOARD MEMBERS 

On 15 May 2018, the IPHC Secretariat published an open call for expressions of interest (EOI) for new 
Management Strategy Advisory Board (MSAB) members via IPHC Circular 2018-009 and IPHC News 
Release 2018-012. Expressions of interest were invited for the following MSAB vacancies: 

2 x Harvesters: Commercial fisheries – 2 x Canadian 
2 x First Nations/Tribal fisheries: 1 x First Nations (CDN); 1 x Treaty tribes (USA) 
2 x Processors: 1 x Canadian processor; 1 x USA Processor 
2 x Recreational/Sport fisheries: 1 x Alaska recreational; 1 x recreational (open) 

The deadline for EOIs was set at 15 June 2018. As of the deadline, the IPHC Secretariat had received two 
EOIs: 

• 1 x First Nations/Tribal fisheries: USA Treaty tribes - Mr. Matt Damiani 
• 1 x Processors: USA Processor - Ms. Angel Drobnica  

The EOIs will be forwarded to you via email immediately following distribution of this Circular. 

Please advise if you approve the appointment of Mr Matt Damiani and Ms Angel Drobnica to the MSAB. 

Yours sincerely  

 

David T. Wilson, Ph.D.  
Executive Director, IPHC  

Attachments:  
Nil. To be communicated via email 

https://iphc.int/library/documents/circulars/iphc-circular-2018-009-process-for-the-selection-of-new-management-strategy-advisory-board-members
https://iphc.int/library/documents/post/iphc-news-release-2018-012-open-call-for-expressions-of-interest-iphc-management-strategy-advisory-board-membership
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